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Parent Newsletter 

Autumn Term 14 – Wednesday 13th December 2023 

Great fun was had by all last Friday when we completed the Rudolph Run.  Mrs Ayliffe made a guest appearance to 

deliver her now legendary warm up routine prior to the children set off around the field.  Adults and children 

alike joined in with the warm up and the run with a pair of Antlers on our heads provided by the Arthur Rank.  If 

you would like to make a donation you can still do so via ParentPay. 

 

 
 

The children are once again enjoying House Assemblies each week.  These are led by the house captains, 

supported by an adult.  We have been so impressed at the maturity and respect with which these have been run 

and attended.  These will continue every Monday morning for the rest of this academic year. 

 
 

Sarah Stepney 

 

Mobile Phones in 

School 

Please remember that mobile phones should not be used in any area where children/young people 

are present.  This includes in the library and around clubs after school.  Should phone calls and/or 

texts need to be taken or made, use is restricted to those areas not accessed by children. 

 
Sleeps ‘til Santa 

 

During the week some of our Year 6 pupils recorded segments for Star Radio's 'Sleeps 'til Santa' 

feature. This is due to be aired on Friday 15th December at 6:30am, 7:30am and 8:30am.   

We do hope you can tune in for this time. 

 

Here's how you can listen to Star Radio: 

 Digital Radio (DAB) across all of Cambridgeshire and neighbouring counties 

 100.7 FM across most of Cambridgeshire 

Smart Kidz Play 

and Learn Morning 

Club 
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Wintry Stories 

Craft Day Thurs 

21st December 

 
News from the PTA 

 

 

 

Winter Craft Days 

We're really looking forward to Friday and Monday when the PTA (and a star cast of supporting 

parents) will return for the Winter Craft Days. This is the first year since Covid that we are 

running the sessions back in the Large Hall with PTA and parental involvement, so it's really 

exciting! 

Please remember to donate if you can - just a pound or two will make a huge difference and any 

leftover money will be used to buy craft supplies for the School (maybe we can restock all the 

classrooms with glue sticks!). Please donate through ParentPay 

And there are still a few spaces available if you'd like to come and help out for your child's session 

- we'd love to see you there. Visit fundmayfield.com/events for the volunteer links or email us at 

contact@fundmayfield.com 

 

 

Thank you! 

The Infant Playground was buzzing last Friday with both the Year 4 Bake Sale and Christmas tree 

collections happening. Huge thanks to everyone involved - the bakers, helpers and consumers at 

the bake sale and to those of you who bought a Christmas tree too. Find out how much we raised 

across the two events at fundmayfield.com/news 

 

 

Help to grow our library 

The amazing school librarian has put together a wishlist of books that she'd love to see in our 

brilliant (and very well-used) school library. If you're shopping on Amazon in the run up to 

Christmas and can add a book to your basket for the school it would be hugely appreciated. Find 

out more at fundmayfield.com/donate 
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